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Well done to the children in year 6 who
completed their emergency first aid
training.
A big thank you to Mr Durden and Mr
Ellis for giving up their time to help.

This week you should receive an email
from Arbor – which our new school MIS
(data system). The email will ask you to
create an account for September for
your child. Over the summer holidays we
will be working on importing all of the
data into Arbor so that you can order
meals, book trips, look at your child’s
attendance record, book parent’s
meetings etc through one login. There
are going to be lots of teething problems
– so please bear with us. Lacon Childe will
be moving onto same system in Spring
2024 so eventually it will become much
smoother for transition too. We will be
sending out information in September to
help parent book meals etc. In the short
term, please follow the advice from the
email to log on and create an account.
Please let us know the issues you face
(I’m sure there will be many) so that we
can work on this over summer. The
leaflet below should support parents
with how to get started and the
following youtube clip is also worth a few
minutes to watch too.
https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=kFCuC1NyH5U 
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A huge thank you to the PTA for arranging and paying for our Animal Encounter Australia Day – it was
incredible!

Class 1
Pin The Tail on the Roo
Eating Fairy bread
Flip flop toss












Year 6 Leavers PoemYear 6 Leavers Poem












Year 6Year 6

And the best lunchtime helper
at Clee Hill Community
Academy goes to ...... Jack
Pugh! Thank you to Kirsty and
Claire for organising a
fantastic award and card for
Jack  




















